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JAY C. BOYNTON
Attorney at Law

164 Main Street P0 Box 395
Andover, New Hampshire 032 16-0395
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June 20, 2013

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Dear Ms. Howland:

TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY
AND BY U.S. FIRST CLASS MAIL

RE: Docket DW13-171
Eastman Sewer Company, Inc.
Pre-filed Testimony

Enclosed for filing in the above referenced matter are an original and six copies of
Pre-filed Testimony from Brian Harding - ESC, Maynard Goldman - ECA and William Weber —

VDE. An additional copy to be date stamped and returned in the stamped, pre-addressed
envelope is provided for your convenient use.

This testimony supplements our Petition seeking PUC approval of a sale of all of the
assets of the Eastman Sewer Company (ESC), a regulated utility, to the Village District of
Eastman (VDE), a New Hampshire municipality, and the concurrent termination PUC regulation.

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions, please call.

JCB/rab
Enclosures
Cc: Brian Harding

H. Bernard Waugh, Jr., Esquire
Albert J. Cirone, Jr., Esquire
Office of the Consumer Advocate

Very truly yours,
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(603) 735-5564
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